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VISITATION CHANGE HIGHLIGHTS AND REMINDERS 

Key INDOOR visiting information: 

Children 12 years of age and older will be permitted to attend indoor visits. 

All visitors are required to provide an attestation that they have received a negative COVID 19 

swab result within the last 14 days. 

A surgical/procedural mask provided by the home must be worn for the duration of the visit. 

Physical distancing will continue to be required for all interactions between visitors, staff, and 

other residents. Physical distancing is encouraged between the visitor and the resident they 

are visiting however, it is not a required practice. 

Key OUTDOOR visiting information:  

Children of any age may now visit.  

All visitors are required to wear an appropriately fitted mask. Children under the age of 12 

must be provided with an appropriately fitted mask by their supporting family.  

A maximum of 4 family members will be permitted to participate in a scheduled visit 

however, only 2 family members are permitted to be present in the visiting space at one 

time. Every effort will be made to support an exchange of visitors during the scheduled 

visiting time. 

Family members interested in applying to become an essential caregiver are encouraged to 

call and speak to any member from the leadership/management team for more information 

regarding the requirements for essential caregivers.   

We look forward to your visit. For more information, please contact the Recreation Therapy 

department at 519-751-7096.  

 

Elaine Calvert, 

Vice President 
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